
April 7, 2023 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am pleased to write this reference letter for Hannah Parker. My name is Richelle Vigeant, and I teach 
Grade 6/7 at Kamloops Christian School. Since the beginning of her practicum in January, Hannah 
assisted in teaching my Foods Explore class every Tuesday morning.  
 
Over the course of the semester, Hannah proved her ability to connect with students easily. Her strong 
leadership ability and confidence as a teacher earned their trust quickly, and she was quick to settle into 
her role in the kitchen. She took the initiative to answer students’ questions and think of creative 
solutions when needed. Furthermore, she regularly went above and beyond by tidying the kitchen after 
lessons. 
 
Hannah planned and executed one week’s lesson independently, including finding a recipe that was cost-
effective and suitable for the experience level of the students, purchasing all ingredients and organizing 
the tutorials for new skills being learned. She was organized and confident in her lesson, engaging with 
the students and quick to offer her assistance as the students completed the recipe.  
 
Hannah is a confident, engaging, and dedicated teacher who always maintains the utmost 
professionalism. As a colleague, I value her desire to collaborate and work as a team with her fellow 
teachers. It was a pleasure to work with her and I am pleased to recommend her for any future teaching 
positions.  
 
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richelle Vigeant 
Grade 6/7 Teacher 
Kamloops Christian School 
(306) 513-6369 
richellev@kamcs.org 


